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From: Dan <drcall@smarthorizons.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:27 AM 

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 

Subject: FPL Fraud 

I don't understand how the PSC could be so easily influenced by Florida Power and Light. Their takeover of 

Gulf Power is turning into an absolute financial debacle for customers, particularly low income customers. 

What is the PSC going to do about it? 
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